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The Honorable Richard Proehl, Chairperson 

House Committee on Transportation 

Statehouse, Room 581B-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Proehl: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2649 by Representative Warren 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2649 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2649 would permit disabled persons to display a wheelchair emblem on a personalized 

license plate. 

 

 The Kansas Department of Revenue estimates that HB 2649 would increase administrative 

expenditures by $61,949 from the State General Fund in FY 2021 for system changes, testing, 

project management hours, updating policy and procedures and for contractual services.  Any 

fiscal effect associated with HB 2649 is not reflected in The FY 2021 Governor’s Budget Report.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue 

 Mary Rinehart, Judiciary  


